
 

N O T I C E 
 
 

Members of the legal profession are informed that 

a ceremony in memory of Late Yousuf Abdul 

Razak Mohamed, S.C, G.O.S.K, will be held at the 

New Supreme Court Building, Court No. 1, on 

Friday 27 May 2022 at 2.30 p.m. 
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FURTHER NOTICE 

 

 

 

 

Ceremony - Paying Tribute in memory of Late Mahamed Yousuf Abdul 

Razak Hajee Mohamed, G.O.S.K., Senior Counsel 
 

 

Please note that due to Covid restrictions: 

 

(1) access to benches normally occupied by Barristers and Attorneys 

during court sittings will, on that occasion, be reserved only for 

Senior Counsel and Senior Attorneys; 
 

(2) there would only be a limited number of seats available in the 

public seating area which will be accessible on a “first come first 

served” basis; and 

 

(3) persons attending the ceremony are kindly requested to observe all 

sanitary measures and to be seated in the Court room by 2.15 p.m. 

at latest. 
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